


This is an idyllic site for wildlife and walkers which would remain so if this proposal 
were to be rejected, as it should.   The current Travellers site on the London Road 
should be upheld and become a permanent site.   It is eminently more suitable for the 
Travellers, with much better access to the London Road than that proposed at present. 
 
Is there any reason why the current site on London Road, Suton, cannot remain?  To 
try and shoe-horn at least 12 Travellers pitches (and there could be more) into the 
proposed Strayground Lane site is utter madness and completely unfeasible.   The 
resultant damage to the Lane in erecting passing places etc. is out of the question. 
 
It is eminently time to eradicate the need for excessive vehicles along this narrow and 
unique By-Way.  Has an ecological assessment yet been made and any identified 
impacts on nearby sites mitigated? 
 

Q9 Have the sites proposed for allocation been selected using a robust, 
objective, and consistent process? 
 
The answer to this question has to be “no”. 
 

Please eliminate the Strayground Lane proposal as a Travellers site from the GNLP. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Janis Raynsford 
Chair, Environment WHS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 




